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TO:   All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 

FROM:  John Kopf – Sr. Commercial Product Manager 

 
SUBJECT:  Discontinuation of PFG Boiler Line    
 

The DOE has published a final ruling on minimum efficiency levels for commercial boilers. According to this 
document, any boiler manufactured on or after March 2, 2012  and intended for sale in the U.S. must meet the 
requirements in Table 1 from 10 CFR 431.87, as shown below: 

 Gas Fired  

 

Oil Fired 

Boiler Type Water Water 

Steam 
(except 
natural 
draft) 

Steam   
(natural 

draft) 
Water Water Steam 

Input 

≥300,000 
Btu/hr  

≤2,500,000 
BTU/hr 

>2,500,000 
BTU/hr 

≥300,000 
BTU/hr 

≥300,00 
BTU/hr 

≥300,000 
Btu/hr  

≤2,500,000 
BTU/hr 

>2,500,000 
BTU/hr 

≥300,00 
BTU/hr 

New 
Minimum 
Efficiency 

80% thermal 
82% 

combustion 
79% 

thermal 
77% 

thermal 
82% thermal 

84% 
combustion 

81% 
thermal 

 
PFG boilers 
Based on this DOE requirement we are discontinuing manufacturing of our PFG Commercial Gas Boiler line 
effective immediately. This product will be shown in the discontinued portion of the AHRI listing and will be 
available for sale until all existing inventories are depleted. We will continue providing technical support, parts 
replacement and service for the PFG line as long as deemed necessary.  
 
We will continue accepting orders for the PFG boilers on a first come basis. Please contact Weil-McLain 
customer service for PFG availability.    

If you have any questions, please contact your local Weil-McLain sales representative. 

Thank you for your continued support of Weil-McLain products and services. 


